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Hello everyone,  
 
And a very happy Canada Day to you all!  
 
This column will most likely find you all a day (or three) after our Canada Day 
celebrations, but I wanted to acknowledge it with all of you in the spirit of patriotism and 
for the love of this great country we live in. 
 
We are fortunate indeed to be able to live where we have the opportunities to see our 
dreams come true and our efforts rewarded. To be able to work and play, raise families 
and secure futures without fear of being oppressed and war torn. We have much to be 
thankful for: God bless Canada! 
 
It seems to me the older I get the faster time flies and this year so far it has gone by 
quickly. It is already July but it seems like only yesterday that the snow tires came off 
the car ha-ha !! 
 
The thing I like most about summer, as a musician is the amount of opportunities there 
are to play music! With all the festivals, outdoor concerts, weddings and reunions, we 
can be very busy! I have not been actively looking for gigs as I am still taking it easy in 
my post operative recovery but I am not turning down what comes in from phone calls 
and referrals either. Speaking of what’s happening, these are some of the things I wish 
to inform you about. 
 
On July 15, the first in a series of rotating concerts in support of the Hall of Fame will be 
held in Woodstock at the McCain Centre from 6:30pm until 9:00pm featuring Ivan and 
Vivian Hicks, Dwane Drost, Allison Inch, Ronnie Day, Tim Wallace, Brent Buchanan, 
Bonnie Rairdon, Frank Hartt, Jack McAfee, Noel Nason, BevGaston, John Jeffries, and 
more: 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Canada’s country sweetheart Carroll Baker will be a part of 2 shows to be held on 
July 28 and 29 in Central Greenwich with a great lineup of guests. I already have my 
tickets, call today for yours and don’t miss out on this great concert! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Grandmother-Granddaughter Duo In Concert! 
On Thursday July 13, Claudette (2017 Inductee) and Zaida Norman will perform at 
Magaguadavic Place in St. George. Join Claudette & Zaida for a few laughs and lots of 
great music you can sing along to! This 2-hour show starts at 7pm and admission is 
free. Canteen and 50/50 proceeds for the St. George & Area Food Bank and the Extra 
Mural Fund for Eastern Charlotte 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Hall of Fame member Flo Durelle is also very busy and here is one of the festivals she 
will be a guest on: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



I will be doing a concert in St. George with Allison Inch at the beginning of August 
details are on poster below! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



There are so many other members busy this summer but I haven’t received any info 
about their shows so keep an eye out!  
 
Don’t forget that we will be holding monthly 50/50 draws in support of the Hall and you 
can get ticket information on the Hall of Fame website, it is easy as pie to get tickets and 
it is a great way to support the Hall and maybe make a little extra cash too!! 
 
As always please send in any info you want shared to me and I will get it in a column. 
This is your newsletter so feel free to use it! 
 
 
Reg Gallant 
NBCMHF (2009) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


